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Policy 1 – Reimbursement of Expenses 

 

The BCSSA Board of Directors seeks to balance the desire to have BCSSA members fully 

participate in BCSSA opportunities such as BCSSA Board of Directors, committees and working 

groups with prudent financial management of BCSSA funds.   

  
As such, the reimbursement of expenses for the participation in BCSSA convened Board 

meetings, committees or working groups will be available for BCSSA members when the 

gathering is a Board approved stand-alone in-person meeting.  A stand-alone meeting is 

defined as a meeting that does not occur in relation to BCSSA’s annual three large group 

gathering events.   

  
BCSSA members submit for the reasonable reimbursement of expenses on the BCSSA 

reimbursement form with appropriate receipts.  

  
When a BCSSA member represents the Association with a Ministry and/or Partner Group 

Committee or Working Group, BCSSA is not responsible for the reimbursement of expenses 

that may occur resulting from their participation.    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


